
 

For Immediate Release                                                                           Contact: City Hall 

Press Release                   (337) 527-4500 

May 16, 2024                                      Sulphur.org  

           

 

Press Release- Road Closure   
 

 

Due to the replacement of power lines, Cities Service Highway will be closed May 16th, 

2024, from Dubach Drive to Summerwood Drive through the evening.  

 

Residents who are trying to reach Walmart should use the entrance near Highway 90.    

 

Please use caution when driving in this area and detour when necessary. 

 

 


